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Friday, January 28, 2022. 
 
Dear Yorkview and Dundas Central School Communities, 
 
Please join me in congratulating Mrs. Milinovich on her recent promotion to the role of Principal 
in our Board.  Effective February 1st, 2022, Dundas Central and Yorkview Schools will no longer 
be twinned.  We are delighted that Mrs. Milinovich will become Principal of Yorkview School on 
this day.   
 
There is so much goodness in all experiences when we look for it.  Twinning has provided our 
school communities the opportunity to align processes for Grade 6 transitions, collaboration 
among staff at both sites, and a sense of community that reached beyond our school yards.  
Both Mrs. Milinovich and I are grateful for this time together and look forward to continuing the 
heart-based approach between our schools. 
 
Gratitude to our School Council Chairs and members of our respective School Councils for their 
continued support during this time, and to the staff and students who maintain an open stance 
in teaching and learning as we greet each school day. 
 
 
With the highest regard for all, 
Laura Bartkiw,  
Principal Dundas Central School  
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